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 If you did not recieve a packet, or need another
copy, please visit our "performance" tab on our

studio website or the studio lobby for an
additional copy. 

WOW Ticket Winners

Congratulations to our February Star Students
of the Month, Logan Gould & Giselle Garcia.
We are very proud of your hard work in your

Jazz/Hip Hop Classes. Keep it up!

 Our WOW ticket winners from the Month of
February are Chey Gonzales & Nora Idrissi.
Congratulations! Your instructors will present

you with your gifts in class. 

 Roseville Academy of Dance will be OPEN
on February 17th for President's Day with

regular class times and office hours.

This year's annual recital will be held on
Saturday, June 20th at Del Oro High School.
If your dancer is intersted in performing in this

year's showcase, please turn in your recital
participation form by Saturday, February 22nd. 

Star Students of the Month Recital 2020
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RAD
For members of our RAD Dance Team

Gift Certificates

Give the gift of dance this Valentine's Day with
a studio gift certificate or private lesson
voucher. To pick up a gift certificate, or

purchase a private lesson with your favorite
instructor, please see the front desk.

This month's Tots & Tutus theme is: Pas de Deux:
A Dance For Two! Dancers will begin receiving

their coloring pages on Saturday, February 1st and
performance/certificate week will take place

Monday, February 24th through Saturday, February
29th. As a friendly reminder, friends/family are

invited to join us inside the classroom during the
last week of classes each month. Don't forget your

cameras.
 

Join us on March 21st from 1:30pm - 2:45pm for
our 3rd dance camp of the season! Saturday

dance camps take place every other month, for
dancers ages 3-8 years old, and costs $12.00 to

participate. The theme for our March Dance
Camp will be Hippity Hop, a jazz/hip-hop camp.
Dancers will make a spring inspired craft and
learn a routine to perform at the end of class.

Sign up today at the front desk, or by visiting the
register section of our website! 

Tots & Tutu's

Did you know that we do birthday parties?
Roseville Academy of Dance is the perfect place
to host your child's next party! It's affordable, fun,

and hassle free! We even do the clean up!
Choose from one of our existing themes, or

create your own! 2020 dates are filling up. Visit
our website or ask a staff member today for
more details! We can't wait to party with you.

Valentine's Day
Referral Cards

Happy Valentine's Day RAD Families. We're
sharing our love for dance in February with

two awesome deals! Check them out below. 
 

**Try something new! Please join us for
one complimentary class during the week of
February 10th - 15th. This is a great chance
to try a new class and explore something
new. Space is limited, check your email to

reserve a spot. For level 2 classes or higher,
please contact the front office. 

 
**Earn referral credits! Share your love of

dance with your friends and family this
Valentines day and earn money. Pick up a

referral card from your child's instructor or
the studio office from February 3rd-8th and
earn a referral credit if your guest signs up.

Offer valid through February 29th.

RAD Birthday Parties

Recital choreography begins in classes
on February 3rd! We are all excited to see
the hard work and progress that goes into

each dance before they hit the stage!

Recital Choreography

Hippity Hop Dance Camp

http://www.rosevilleacademyofdance.com/bday-parties.html

